
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday  17 May 2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

Attendance—our target for overall attendance is 96% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019 
Monday 20th May 

• Final payment date for  
Delaware 

Friday 24th May 

• FOSUA Colour Run  

• Non-uniform day in exchange for 
sweets for the Summer Fayre 

Monday 27th—Friday 31st May 

• Half term 
Monday 3rd June  

• INSET DAY—school closed  
Tuesday 4th June 

• House activity day  
Thursday 6th June 

• Tempest Class Photos 
Monday 17th—Wed 19th June 

• Y6 to London 
Thursday 20th June 

• Circus 
Friday 21st June 

• FOSUA non-uniform day 
Thursday 27th June 

•  Whole school transition 
Monday 1st—Wednesday 3rd July 

• Y3 to Delaware 
Thursday 4th July 

•  Whole school transition 
Friday 5th July  

• Summer Fayre 

• FOSUA non-uniform day 
Tuesday 9th July 

• Sports Day (KS1 in the morning, KS2 in 
the afternoon) 

Wednesday 10th July 

• Reserve Sports Day 
Thursday 11th July 

•  Whole school transition 
 Wednesday 17th July 

• Year 6 Leavers performance (2pm and 
6pm) 

Friday 19th July  

• Year 6 Meal and disco 
Wednesday 24th July 

• Year 6 leavers assembly 9am 

• School closes at 2pm for the  
summer 

Carn Brea 93.8% Kynance 97% Mousehole 99.2% Whole School 96.8% 

Tehidy 95.2% St Ives 93.9% Ding Dong 97.6%   

Poldark 98.6% Godrevy 95.2% Wheal Dream 100%   

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 
 
Super Year 6! 
Firstly, a huge congratulations to Year 6 who have  
completed their SATS this week. You have all worked so 
hard and showed such maturity and perseverance across 
the week! We are all incredibly proud of how you have 
tackled this week – SATS are done! 

 
Roll Up! Roll Up! 
Tickets for St Uny Academy’s first ever live circus are now 
on sale from the school office and are selling fast! There 
are two shows…3.45pm and 6pm on Thursday 20th June 
and tickets are available to the general public so please 
spread the word! 

 
Parent Workshop 
There will be a workshop for parents next 
Wednesday from 1-3pm in the hall. This 
workshop will provide advice and support 
for parents on supporting their child's low
-level anxiety, increasing their child’s  
emotional resilience, recognising and 
managing their child’s emotions. It would be fantastic to see lots of you 
there! 
 
Colour Run! 

Just a reminder that tickets for the 
upcoming Colour Run are on sale 
in the school office! Please come 
along and support this brilliant 
event! 
 
 

Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page https://
www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 
Mr Hoskins 



Please remember to book lunches online by 8.30am daily (or you can book for the week ahead) 

Well done to Ethan in Year 6 who has got to the  
Regionals 200 Fly Finals against Year 7’s in Millfield 
last week which is a brilliant achievement.  He did 
well in the heats and was placed 10th in the  
final!  Well done! 

Remember that tuck is available  
everyday at breaktime for all children 
in school.  Please see opposite for a 
price list. 
 
Please can we also remind parents to 
talk to your child about what school 
dinner option they would like before 
ordering.  We are increasingly getting 
children changing their option in the 
mornings.  Many thanks.  

Aspire Academy Trust News 
As you know, our school is a member of the Aspire Academy Trust and at the end of this summer term,  the CEO of the Trust, 
Mr Andrew Fielder, is retiring.  Current Deputy CEO Mrs Vanessa Bragg will become interim CEO and Mrs Rachel Warwick, who is 
currently an Aspire Director, will step up into Vanessa's shoes.  Mr Fielder has been in education for many years and has headed up 
the Trust from its inception.  Mrs Bragg said “It’s a privilege to be appointed interim CEO, leading a truly inspirational and aspirational 
educational trust of 28 primary academies, full of hugely talented staff and children.  I’d like to extend my gratitude to Mr Fielder for 
his outstanding leadership and we wish him all the best in his retirement.”  


